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Welcome to Coppull and Standish Band 
 
The following document details information for new or prospective new members to Coppull and Standish 
Band. It will cover : 
 

1. Membership 

2. Key contact details 

3. Expectations 

4. Band ethos 

5. Domestic arrangements 

6. Health and safety 

7. Safeguarding 

8. Complaints procedure 

9. Code of Conduct 

 

1. Membership 

Each new member will be provided with a membership form which they will asked to complete. It 
contains Name, Address, contact details, emergency contact details and any special reequirements or 
conditions the member needs to let Coppull and Standish Band know. 

 

2. Key contact details 

Chairman – Gary McGinty –  
Secretary – Teresa Trumble –  
Treasurer – Martin Trumble –  
Conductor – Paul Johnson / Geoff Bradley -  
Learner Band Conductor – Alan Southworth –  
As we are a small group at present the remainder of the band form the band committee. 

 

3. Expectations 

The expectation and conduct of all Band members can be found in the Code of Conduct which will be 
supplied to new members and is available in the band room and on the band website. 

 

4. Band ethos 
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5. Domestic arrangements 

Band rehearals are : 
 

• Learner Band – Thursdays – 6:30pm – 7:45pm 

• Senior Band – Thursdays – 7:30pm – 9:45pm (There wil be whenever possible a 15 min cross 

over at 7:30 where the Learner and Senior Bands rehearse together.) 

• Parking is permitted on the Car Park opposite the Band Room and some street parking outside of 

the Band Room. 

• Concert/Event and Contest information will be provided to each member before each event.  

• AT present the Band doe not charge Subs but asks for a voluntary donation before each 

rehearsal. Ths is being reviewed periodically. 

• For any members working with the Learner Band we may be requiring DBS checks but this will be 

discussed with the Band Member. 

 

6. Health and safety 

The Band ensures that all Fire Safety, Gas and Electrical safety checks are completed in accordance 

with regulations. 

In case of fire the fire exits are marked and are the front door and the two rear fire doors. 

There is a first aid box stored in the top kitchen cupboard. 

At present we don’t have any first aiders within the band but this is under review. 

 

7. Safeguarding 

Band Safeguarding is a high priority for Coppull and Standish Band and we have two members who 

have completed the BBE Band Safe training, Teresa Trumble, Alan Southworth and Martin Trumble.  

This is to be increased during 2024. 

A copy of the Safeguarding Policy is available on request and an electronic copy is available on the 

Bands website. 

 

8. Complaints procedure 

A copy of the Complaints Procedure is available on request and an electronic copy is available on the 

Bands website. 

 

9. Code of Conduct 

A copy of the Code of Conduct Policy is available on request and an electronic copy is available on the 
Bands website. 


